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The authors of the paper “Observational Study of Contracts Processing at 29 CTSA Sites” would like to correct the following
error found in their paper. The NIH Grant Number “U54TR000123-02” needs to be removed under the “Acknowledgements” section.

'Industry Contracts, University of California, San Francisco, California, USA; Clinical Translational Research Operations, Spectrum, Stanford University, Stanford, California, USA;
3Clinical & Translational Science Institute, University of California, San Francisco, California, USA; “Oregon Clinical & Translational Research Institute, Oregon Health & Science University,
Portland, Oregon, USA; *Division of Clinical Innovation, National Center for Advancing Translational Sciences (NCATS) at NIH, Bethesda, Maryland, USA; ¢Office of Contracts Management,
Vanderbilt University, Nashville, Tennessee, USA; "Office of Research Services, The University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA.
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